
 

Following the latest Australian Federal Government guidelines we 

have chosen to remain open as an essential service to support 

those that are utilising bicycles as a low risk mode of transport and 

exercise. 

To assist us keep our staff and customers safe we have 

implemented a number of measures and ask for your assistance 

  

  Open 
 Please keep 1.5 metres between yourself and all 

other people at all times, including staff and other 

customers. 

 Please avoid touching anything where possible. 

 Please use contactless payment if possible 

 Please keep children outside of the shop if possible 

 Knock on the door/call us and we’ll come out to you 

 Only XYZ people in the shop at one time 

 Please use the markings on the floor to help keep 

distance between people 

  

  

We love you coming into our store but will ask you to 

leave if you do not respect our requests to help keep 

everyone safe. 


